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"St. Pat's: Alive in Christ"�

4427 ROCKY RIVER DR.�

CLEVELAND, OH 44135�

PHONE: 216�251�1200�

�

FAX: 216�251�9900�
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E�mail: fr johnstpats@gmail.com�
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Business Manager�

David Jaronowski� �

�

Administrative Assistant�

Amy Faith Folger�

E�mail: amyffstpats@gmail.com�

�

MASS SCHEDULE�

Weekend: Saturday 4:30pm�

Sunday : 11:00 am�

�

Daily: Monday NO MASS�

Tuesday 7pm�

Wednesday  7:30am �

 Thursday NO MASS�

Friday 8:15am�

�

Holy Day: 8:30am and 7pm�

Civic Holiday 8:30am�

�

CONFESSIONS�

Tuesdays after 7pm Mass until 8:30pm�

Saturdays 11:00am−12:00 noon�

�

RECTORY HOURS�

Monday & Wednesday 9am to 3pm. Friday 9am� 4pm. �

Tuesday  9am  to 1pm.  CLOSED on Thursday. �

Closed for lunch from 12pm�1pm on M�W�F.�

     �

HUNGER CENTER�

Monday, Wednesday, Friday�9:15am�11am  �

216�251�8258�
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MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS�

Saturday�              August 8, 2020�

�  4:30pm�  The Huspaska & LaSorella Families   �

Sunday� August 9, 2020�

�  11am               The McCarthy & Henkel Families�

Monday � August 10, 2020 �

�                           NO MASS�

Tuesday� August 11, 2020      �

�  7pm�  James Schnupp�

Wednesday � August 12, 2020  �

      7:30am              For the Parish�

Thursday� August 13 2020 �

�              �      NO MASS   �

Friday �              August 14, 020 �

     8:15am               Denis MacCarthy�

Saturday�              August 15, 2020�

�  4:30pm�  Margaret Nuti   �

Sunday� August 16, 2020�

�  11am               Normand Racette�

�

�

�

�      �

     Please pray for the deceased:  Konrad Kreiselmeier  �

               and also remember to pray for the sick:  �

   Arthur Clark, Betty Clark, James Veiger, Mary Gibbons,�

  Reeves & Rosemary Cochran, Roseann Vasey,�

Ed Schulte, Herman Belohlavek, Toni Johnson, Pat Lowman, �

Shari Setta�Lahm, Eli Good, John Torres, Andrew Dawson, �

Sharon Mountcastle, Bob Kocher, Ron Krenciglova,�

Jim Stepanek, Andrew Montauk, Jim Burian,�

Virginia LaMonica, Christine Kelly, Gayle Cook, �

Bill Schultz, Richard Stanko, Barbara Thompson,                 �

 Louise Wullschlager, Sue Grimm, Mary Ann Litkovitz, 

Amelia Vanek, Shirley Chambers, Robert Spies, Linda Nagy,�

Richard Crawford, Helen Klosz, Collin Nemet, �

Hilary Kennedy, Helen R. Lewis, John & Patricia Torres, �

Maris Kraft,  Matthew & Julie Perovick, Eleanor Vyhnalek, �

Carol Miller, Tom & Jeanette Darling, John Pfeifer Sr.,�

Joe & Virginia Dolence, Ashley Moreland, Kathy Petro, �

Andrea Torres, Grace Stefancin, Joanne Barrett, Rick Silvay, �

Pat Singleton, Rachel Jontony, Maureen Machi, �

Carol Hild, Mary Kramer, Donna Charlton, Janice Pujolas, �

Doris & Gene Mikeo, Patricia Lingenfelter, Vince Zangara, 

Michelle Hudson, Sharon Spohn, David Campbell,�

Jessie Torres, Rosemarie (Rea) Kelly, Margaret Viancourt, �

Marlene Berchak, John Toddy, Greg Calala,  �

Debbie Przybysz, Janet Coleman,  Rosemary Schnupp, �

Dani Jackson, Anita Vilagossy, Donna Malone, �

  John Gilmore, Luisa Medina, Prince Smythe, �

Bob Weisenseel, Annmary Sarahi, Kristopher Czinger, �

Don McKee, Katie Patton, Frankie Kordel.�

�

                   �

                  Our Offering from August 2nd, 2020� �

                  Offertory $3,589.25     105 envelopes    �

                      Online Giving Total= TBD�

   �

 THANK YOU FOR YOUR  ONGOING GENEROSITY!�

�

�

Counters for August 16�

                         Conway, Madigan, Mountcastle�

�

�

 �

A Note from the Pastor��

THANK YOU FR. KLEIN!!�

       This weekend we welcome Fr. Clyde Foster to both parish 

families as our newly assigned Senior Parochial Vicar!� While I 

am glad to have him with us, I also want to take the opportunity �

& the time to express my, & all of our, deepest thanks & 

gratitude� to Fr. Klein for all his help over these past months.� �

His help & assistance with Masses & Funerals as well as just his 

joyful & humorous personality were greatly appreciated by me 

along with, I know, so many of you!� When I first was asked 

about having�Fr. Clyde come on board, the very first person I 

talked to was Fr. Klein & he told me to take the help while I �

can get it & that there are plenty of parishes who could use his 

help.�We will not be totally saying goodbye to Fr. Klein either.� �

Fr. Clyde's day away will be Tuesdays, so Fr. Klein & I will be 

rotating the Tuesday evening Mass & when Fr. Clyde or I are 

away on vacation or retreat or something like that, Fr. Klein will 

be the first one I call for help.� Please keep Fr. Klein, Fr. Clyde, 

myself, & all of our priests in your prayers as we continue to 

minister to God's people.� And, once again, a BIG THANK YOU 

to Fr. Klein!!�

                                        Fr. John�

�

An Introduction from Fr. Clyde Foster��

     I come to St. Vincent de Paul and St. Patrick parishes as a 

senior parochial vicar, ordained 45 years next month. When the 

retirement age was increased from 70 to 75 “senior parochial 

vicar” was created to cover the extended time until retirement. �

I have had a variety of assignments, including campus ministry �

& parishes in city, inner�ring suburbs, suburbs, exurbs, and 

country settings. I am the oldest of four brothers, with one 

recently deceased. I was born in Oklahoma, grew up in Akron & 

Westlake and went to school at Borromeo High School and 

College and St Mary Seminaries. My degrees are in history and 

historical theology. I have a great love for history, especially 

American and Church history. I had relatives who lived many 

years at St. Patrick and my mother taught 5th grade at St. Patrick 

in the mid�60’s. This time of year I would be put into service 

preparing her classroom. I look forward to meeting and 

ministering to you. �

                                                                   Fr. Clyde Foster �

   �

Catholic Cemeteries Association Monthly Sunday Grief 

Support on Aug. 16, 2020: Please join us as we continue our 

gradual return to “in�office” Sunday Grief Support Group on 

August 16th�with limited seating for appropriate social 

distancing.� The August topic is “He Knows Me; He Calls My 

Name”.�� We will meet at 3:00 p.m. � �4:00 p.m. at the following 

office locations: �

Saint Joseph Cemetery, Avon /// Holy Cross Cemetery, Akron /// �

Holy Cross Cemetery, Brook Park /// Calvary Cemetery, Cleveland/// �

All Saints Cemetery, Northfield/// and All Souls Cemetery, Chardon.�

Meeting sites will be sanitized and seating will be arranged so 

everyone is at a safe distance.�Participants are requested to RSVP 

so we can plan appropriate social distancing at each location.� �

We require all in attendance to wear protective face coverings. ��

To RSVP or if you have any questions, please contact Rhonda 

at: �rabrams@clecem.org�or at 216�930�4866.�� To view our 

most updated calendar of events, please visit�clecem.org.�

�

ST. JOSEPH CEMETERY � Pre�Planning Seminar �

The Catholic Cemeteries Association invites you to attend a 1�hour �

pre�planning seminar on Wed, August 12, 2020, at 6 p.m. Learn about 

your Catholic burial options, including options for cremated remains. 

Attendees will receive a personal reference guide & a special discount 

coupon. We kindly ask that you RSVP to this event so we can make 

arrangements for proper social distancing. Attendees are required to 

wear a facial covering throughout the duration of the seminar. �

St. Joseph Cemetery � 32789 Detroit Rd., Avon�

RSVP 216/641�7575 ext. 8�

  ST. PATRICK CHURCH                                                                                   CLEVELAND, OHIO�
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THIS WEEK AT ST. PATRICK PARISH �

SATURDAY�Aug 8th �

          Confessions 11am�12pm�

          Mass 4:30 pm�

SUNDAY�Aug 9th�

          Mass 11:00 am�

           A.A. Meeting 8pm Lower Church�

MONDAY�August 10th �

          NO MASS�

          Hunger Center 9:15am to11am�

TUESDAY�August 11th�

          7pm Mass�

           A.A. Meeting 8pm Lower Church�

WEDNESDAY�August 12th�

          7:30am Mass�

�     Hunger Center 9:15am to11am�

           A.A. Meeting 8pm Lower Church�

THURSDAY�August 13th�

          NO MASS�

FRIDAY�August 14th�

          8:15am Mass �

�    Hunger Center 9:15am to 11am �

          A.A. Meeting 7pm Lower Church�

SATURDAY�Aug 15th �

          Confessions 11am�12pm�

          Mass 4:30 pm�

SUNDAY�Aug 16th�

          Mass 11:00 am�

           A.A. Meeting 8pm Lower Church�

�

 To watch Mass go to our parish website 

at: www.stpatrickwp.org  and find �

the link OR go to the St. Patrick Parish 

Facebook page for the link.�

ARTICLES for the BULLETIN are due in on Monday by 

12 noon. Please e�mail your articles to 

amyffstpatst@gmail.com �

�

�

�

�

                          The Parish Office hours will be: �

Mon & Wed�9am�3pm. Tuesday�9am�1pm. �

CLOSED Thursday. Fri�9am�4pm�

 We ask that you limit your in person visits only to essential 

business that must be carried out in person. �

For anything that does not have to be done in person  

please call  or  email the Parish Office.�

�

�

ALL ANNOUNCEMENTS for  Saturday/Sunday Masses 

are due in writing on the previous THURSDAY by 12 noon.  

Please  drop off your announcements to the rectory office OR �

e�mail them  to: amyffstpats@gmail.com�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

THE NINETEENTH  SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME                                               AUGUST 9, 2020 �

   

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

DON’T LET THIS VIRUS RUIN OUR ANNUAL RAFFLE!�

Please sell your raffle tickets!� If you need more tickets they 

can be picked up at the doors of the church, the rectory, or 

mailed in a self addressed stamped envelope to Tickets,� 4427 

Rocky River Drive, Cleveland 44135 and we will send them 

out to you.��To make it even easier you can just enclose your 

money and your tickets will be filled out and the stubs mailed 

back to you.� Tickets must be turned in by 12 noon on Mon-

day, August 10th in order to get into the drum for the draw-

ing! Question?�Please call Maureen 216�267�8111.�

�

                   �

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

                 �

�

�

�

THIS WEEKEND is The FEST@Home !!  Today, Sunday, 

August 9, 2020. Nine national Christian bands  (Casting Crowns, 

For King & Country, Matthew West, Danny Gokey, Matt Maher, 

Building 429, Colton Dixon, Jordan Feliz, We Are Messengers) 

will come to your home with amazing  music to inspire you to a 

great faith and trust in the Lord. The FEST website will be your 

MAIN Stage to listen to the music while you can go “visit” kids �

activities, listen to inspiring speakers, and learn about ways you 

can strengthen your faith and family at the same time!  It’s going 

to be amazing!! Tell everyone you know (anywhere in the world) 

to join you and your family for The FEST@Home. Like always, 

it will be an inspiring day of faith, family and fun and it’s all for 

FREE�thanks to our great sponsors. Join us in thanking our good 

friends at Marc’s, Baron Bus, Sherwood Food, and Dole for mak-

ing this day possible. The day will still conclude with a live 

stream Catholic Mass, followed by an amazing American Fire-

works display. Invite your friends  & family and join us virtually  

for a day of hope and inspiration.  All are welcome!! �

For more details visit us at: www.theFEST.us.�

           �

          HUNGER CENTER NEED�

                       for AUGUST: �

Sloppy Joe Mix & Chili with Beans                           �

�

OFFICE HOURS�

The Diocese of Cleveland's “protecting God's Children” 

program is a continuing effort to instruct and inform     

everyone about the protection of children from sexual 

abuse. To report any past or present suspected               

inappropriate behavior toward children by priests,         

deacons, religious, lay ecclesial ministers or personnel 

associated with the Church, please contact the Diocesan 

Response Service Office at 216-334-2999 or via email 

at responseservices@dioceseofcleveland.org.                     

You are also asked to immediately inform local authorities 

about inappropriate behavior.  

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN�


